
From: Kester, Tony
To: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>

Date: 7/11/2014 8:25:33 AM
Subject: RE: John McGill

Thanks.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Shealy, Boyd
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 7:36 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: FW: John McGill

Tony, I am still researching this but wanted you to see the update below. Thank you.

From: Traci Rish [TRish@peba.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 4:30 PM
To: Shealy, Boyd
Subject: John McGill

Hi Boyd,
I received your voice mail and have been researching the insurance account for Mr. McGill. From what I have determined so 
far is that Mr. McGill was retired and did not have the yearly deduction like other State Senators. The staff member that I 
spoke with did not know exactly how he paid his insurance premiums and instructed me to speak with Stephanie at the Office 
of Senate Finance to get the details. She was out of the office today so as soon as I hear from her I will share the
information with you. In meantime, if you have any other questions, please call me.
Thank you,
Traci Rish

T ra c i R ish
Financial Services Unit
S.C. Public Employee Benefit Authority
Insurance Benefits
200 Arbor Lake Drive
Columbia, SC 29223
trish@peba.sc.gov
Telephone: 803-734-1696
Fax: 803-726-9856

This communication, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential information, legally
privileged information, and/or information that is protected from disclosure by applicable federal and/or state law. If you are not the intended
recipient(s), please contact the sender toll-free at (888)260-9430, and destroy all copies of the original message. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. Please note that the terms and conditions of the benefits contracts and Plan of Benefits documents govern 
all benefits offered through the Employee Insurance Program.
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board's Human Resources Division 
which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from 
your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e­
mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.


